
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          Return to skating!      
 

 

With things starting to open up in Ontario, the Orillia Figure 

Skating Club remains optimistic that our skaters will be back on 

the ice in September 2021. 
 

At this point, we are planning to run all of our skating programs, 

including PreCanSkate and CanSkate, under the guidelines 

provided to us by the government of Ontario, Skate Canada, and 

Skate Ontario. 
 

Please continue to read our club emails, and follow us on 

Facebook /Instagram or check information on our website: 

www.OrilliaFigureSkatingClub.com to receive the most up to 

date information from the Orillia Figure Skating Club. 
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The Orillia Figure Skating Club STAR 

Enhancement team will be hosting two Bottle 

and Can Drives this summer.  All proceeds 

will be going to support the STAR 

Enhancement program! 

Please start collecting your bottles and cans. 

The dates are as follows: 

Fri. Aug 6th: 5-7pm   @ 247 John St. Orillia      

Fri. Sep 10th: 5-7pm @ 247 John St. Orillia 

  Please separate bottles and cans. Please 

put all cans in clear plastic bags and label 

how many cans are in each bag. 

Thank you to everyone who has been 

collecting. If you have any questions, please 

contact Tracey or Jayme Zwiers. 

teamtracey@orilliapronet.com 

Check our Facebook & Instagram accounts 

for  updates. 

 

Check our Facebook & Instagram accounts 
for any updates as they are posted ... 

 

 

 

Wasaga 

Beach Skating 
 

Summer skating at 

Wasaga will start the 

week of July 26th. Please 

contact your coach for 

more details. 
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2019 - 2020  Gold Assessments Passed 

 

                      

   Anastasia Baillie          Olivia Neal    Sadie Armstrong   Taylor Shaw 

Gold Skills          Gold Skills                           Gold Skills   Gold Artistic

              

 
 

2020 - 2021  Gold Assessments Passed 

 

                     

                 Hailey Irwin   Kylie White    Tara Handy 

                 Gold Dance   Gold Skills   Gold Skills & Gold Artistic  



  

 

GOLD SESSION SKATERS 2020-2021 

 

 

 
  

 

Orillia FSC honours our GOLD Session Skaters for their hard work and 

dedication during the 2020-2021 skating season. 



  

             The OFSC Family would like to Congratulate                                                                       

  Coach Lesley and her family on the birth  

of their baby boy! 

Another beautiful sweetheart to add to         

their  family. 

 

Congratulations   Lesley, Jamie,  

         Connor, Eddie,  

   Torrance and George!  

   

 

 

                                                                                                        


